
Decemher 18, I-9?2

Dr. James J, teonard
Ilniverdty of Plttsburgh
961 $eatfe }Iall
Pltteburgh, Pennsylvan{a 15213

Dear Jtm:

I have knom Larry ?erlnan of the Unlverplty of I'Ilsconsln for a number of years,
both ae a lrour\g PIIS offtcer La the rhe*rmatl.c heart diseaee prograe here ta Mlnnasota
and ln his subsoqucnt work at Michlgan and HLlwaukee, lle heve actively collaborated
on eeveral proJecta.

I have no thorough knowl-erige of Dr. Parlaanta begle actlvltlas li reaesreh or
taachlng. H,oweyer, I knor* him to be brtght, lnduotrLousn anbltloas and effectlve
ln all hle deallngo and have oo doubt of hts organlcatLonal ablllty.

X,do know that he took a very lrnpcrtast rola ln some qulte fundeneutal cootrlbutlone
at Tecuueeh, as aeen J.n hls llat of, references. Feu physlctans have been slmllar1y
lavolved or aa reeponstbLe for such lmportant analyses of populatlon data and
eardlovascular epldenriol"ogy. I feel that theee contributlons uould fully
Juettfy at Ehls lnetltution a aubetantial academle appolatment iu both departneata
of med{clne and the SehooL of Publtc Health. ,

Dr. Frederlck Epeteln of the Untverslyof ),tl.chlgan would best know of Larryrs
capabllltlee for lndepe*rdent reoeareh, tf thLe ta of Lntereet and tmportanca to
hla'future efforts. I can say wlthout qualttlcation that we rmuld be moet
pleased to have Larry Perknan on the staff of our LnstLtutfim.

Cordially,

Ilenry Blackburn ' M. D,
Professor and S{reetor, and
Frc#ens$r of Hed!,ctne

Ilts/rs


